Welcome if you are a visitor or a guest of a family, we are pleased to
have you join us today. Also, if you are new in the area, please let us
know and welcome!

Rome Pilgrimage — The Jubilee Year Rome Pilgrimage takes place 6-11" October this year. This
special pilgrimage will be one of the major events marking our celebration of the Jubilee year.
The cost is £1,495 per person, bed and breakfast based on two people sharing. For more
information call 0808 890468, visit joewalshtours.co.uk or email info@joewalshtours.co.uk.

Annual Fabulosa in the Barn, 2" September — Fabulosa Blues and Soul Band together with other
musicians and bands will host an evening of blues, soul and jazz at Fletchers Farm, Great Ayton,
TS9 6HZ. There will be food to purchase. All proceeds to Trinity Holistic Cancer Care Centre at
James Cook Hospital. Tel — Ottie 01740 631104 or email linziv@aol.com for tickets.

Rocking in the Aisles — On Friday, 26" September at 7:30pm, there is a Rocking in the Aisles
show at St Mary’s Cathedral. Tickets £10 (Under 16s £5). Contact Cathedral Box Office — 01642
597750 or email cathedralevents@rcdmidd.org.uk

Parish Picnic — Reminder - Oscar Shaw, Isla and Jack will be singing and playing instruments on
Sunday, 31% August starting at 3:00pm in St Joseph’s Hall. | would like to make this a parish get
together for a summer’s afternoon. Please bring picnic food along where there will be a shared
table for all. We will provide refreshments but do bring your own drinks. There may be a small
voluntary donation for the entertainers on the day. All are welcome and if it’s a nice afternoon
we could sit outside. You may also want to bring Gazebo’s.

Non-Perishable donations of food and toiletries — Thank you for your generous donations
towards food parcels from all our Churches. We would appreciate more donations of pasta,
cereals, vegetables, fruit, soup, pasta sauce, tea coffee, beans, spaghetti hoops and similar, tuna,
jam, marmalade, toiletries, toilet rolls, biscuits and treats. The recipients are very grateful.
Please leave donations in the Church porches. Thank you.

Mass Intentions — Please send in your Mass intentions and those you would like a Mass to be
celebrated. | have no Mass intentions at this moment. Thank you.

Christmas Fayre — The Christmas Fayre this year is on 13" December from 10am at St Joseph’s
Church. | will need volunteers to help me organise this and the Children’s nativity. | will be
calling a meeting in September. Please keep this date in your diary.

Kildale Show — Lambing bingo will be at Kildale show on Saturday 6" September. Everyone
Welcome. All proceeds raised will be going to the Yorkshire Air Ambulance.

Walk for Water 6-11 September - Come and enjoy walking some of the North Yorkshires most
beautiful moorland and coastline.  This walk will raise funds for Village Water’s clean water
projects in Mozambique and Zambia. There is a sponsor form in St Joseph’s church porch or use
the hyperlink: https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/rotarystokesleywalk4water

Thank you - Thank you to everyone who supported the Ukrainian Festival, Stokesley Town Hall.
It was a very successful event.


mailto:info@joewalshtours.co.uk
mailto:linziv@aol.com
mailto:cathedralevents@rcdmidd.org.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/rotarystokesleywalk4water

e Information - Whilst | am away Mgr. Dasey will be covering for me and will deal with any
emergencies. His contact number is 01642 272904.

God Bless Monsignor Gerard



